10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Privaie Secrelary 17 Aoril, 1989

BROADCASTING: NO.1l0 MEETIMG ON THE QUALITY FACTOR

Thank jyou for your letter of 14 April to Andrew Turnbull
enclosing a list of possible names of those who might attend
an informal meeting at Mo.l0 on quality in broadcasting.

The Prime Minister was grateful for this. Before going
ahead with such a meeting, the Prime Minister will want to
be sure it would b of value to the discusaiocns rather than
provide a focus for lobbying. She wishes to defer a final
decision on whether such a meeting should take place until
after the discussion at Misc 128 this coming Thursday, 20 April.

Miss Catherine Bannister,
Home Office.




